
We at Mobile Ranch Butchering, Inc support this bill to study the laws of animal rendering facilities.  There is a great need in the 
State of Oregon for rendering facilities for processing the remains of harvested and natural caused or disaster caused loss of 
animals. At this time their are no rendering facilities to process these animals.  We went from being paid by renderers for our waste 
and then we were paying them to take our waste, now there is no where in the state to take our waste.   Unless you can find a major 
composting facility to take the rendering we are left with nothing. With some changes and help some of the processors would be 
able to process the renderings into reusable by products.  Products like rendered oils from the fats for bio-fuels and composting into 
natural fertilizers for the local farms.  

We need to find useful and natural ways of resourcing this waste into useful sustainable by-products.  This is a untapped area in our 
local community and state.  For us this is a product that is an almost endless.  

Thank You, The Bussmann Family of Mobile Ranch Butchering, Inc.


